
Wednesday 13th March, 9am-10.30am
 Beech and Ash Class - Greeks family
workshops, more information to follow.

Week beginning 11th March
 Bracelet and Lemonade sale- Year 6 are

leading (see page 2)  

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day
Wear something read and donate £1 via

ParentPay. School Council will be
organising a class joke competition in
school. During this week some Year 6
pupils are raising money after being
inspired in their PSHE lessons. More

information will be provided via ParentPay

Friday 22nd March, 9.15am
All welcome - Easter Church Service led by

Year 5 

Friday 22nd March 
Easter Hat Parade.

We would love to see the children’s
creativity when making an Easter themed
hat. There will be small prize for the winner

in each class. 
Easter Hamper Raffle will also take place.

25th March - 5th April - Easter Break 
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If you haven’t already done so,

please complete the form below to
confirm your Photo Consent choices:

https://forms.office.com/e/5R325Rku3X
The lost property box is full! We will place the

box under the canopy next week, please take a
look for any misplaced items.

Pre loved uniform is aways avaialbe at the end
of the school day in the boxes in the Study

Centre (where Fun Club is held). 

SCHOOL OFFICE

Mrs McLeavy has worked in the school office for over
10 years, we are sad to announce that she will be

leaving at the end of term. We wish her every
success as she now has the time to pursue her own

business. 

  We are looking for an admin assistant to support in
the school office and become part of the

Bournebrook family. Are you an organised, self-
motivated, positive person with excellent

administrative and computing skills? We invite you
to join our wonderful school team, as a small school,

with a pivotal role in the community, you will be
warmly welcomed by all.

Bournebrook C of E Primary School is a happy, caring
school where everyone is valued, safe, nurtured and
encouraged to be the best they can. We would love

for you to apply.
Please follow the link below for more information

https://www.bournebrook.co.uk/vacancies/
 

https://forms.office.com/e/5R325Rku3X
https://www.bournebrook.co.uk/vacancies/


RED NOSE DAY-15TH MARCH
On Friday the 15th, we will be celebrating Red Nose Day at Bournebrook ! We are

raising money for Comic Relief. Your donations will go towards making a
difference in the UK and across the world, providing shelter, food or a safe place
to those in need. We will be having a ‘jokeoff’ in Celebration Assembly on Friday.

🔴Donate £1 and come dressed in red via  Parentpay
 

Easter Fundraising Activities
There will be an Easter hat parade in school for the children on Friday 22nd March. We are asking children and

families to create an Easter Themed piece of head wear. There will be a small prize for each class. It is £1 to
enter the competition, money will be collected on Friday.

There will be a Children’s Easter Hamper raffle drawn on Friday 22nd March. Tickets are on sale from Monday
18th March at breaktimes and cost £1 per ticket. 



World Book Day


